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December 18, 2020 

 

Dear TRCS Families - 

As the holiday season is upon us, we find ourselves reflecting on the current year and those who have 
helped shape its course. The 2020 COVID-19 pandemic has tested us in many ways, and I want to thank 
you for your resiliency and flexibility that was required to navigate the changes that have occurred due to 
COVID-19. 

The holiday season is a time to be with family and friends and to be thankful for the gifts that we have in 
our lives. It is my hope that you will take this time to relax and spend time with your loved ones. 
Additionally, I ask that you please keep in mind those who are less fortunate or find themselves in 
disheartening circumstances.  

A friend of mine shared the following recipe for Holiday self-care with me: 

*Focus on what you are grateful for 

*Connect with someone 

*Connect with nature 

*Move your body 

*Do something creative and fun 

On behalf of the TRCS Board of Education and the entire TRCS Staff, I want to wish you and your family 
a Happy Holiday Season! May 2021 bring you much joy, health, and happiness! 

 

Proud to be a Wildcat 

Ron 
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